
Registration for Spring 2024 classes has begun! 

Welcome to the Department of Environmental Studies for Spring ’24 

 

2024 is going to be a huge year for the students and faculty in our 
Department.  

We will be hiring a new professor to teach and research on Environmental 
Health Equity – a new sub-discipline to the diversity of environmental topics 
we already cover.  

We will be launching a new Master of Science in Environmental Studies. 

Faculty are crafting a new 
cross-disciplinary Minor in Sustainability – a program designed to serve 
the growing demand for environmental knowledge, skills and approaches 
by students in other majors, including Business, Finance and Economics, 
Construction and Engineering, and Health. 

The faculty have also been working to adjust the Bachelor of Arts in 
Environmental Studies so that its courses are better aligned with the 

early career trajectories 
of students. The number of students majoring in our BA has increased 10-
fold in the last 4 years. 

And our Bachelor of Science in Environmental Studies continues to 
attract strong enrollments. Around 200 students currently major in our BS. 

You are part of a growing community of people who recognize the 
importance of environmental expertise and the more substantial role it 
must play in this nation’s, and the world’s, future.  

 

Wishing you well for the semester. I look forward to seeing you in our department and its classrooms. 

Wayne Linklater 

Dept. Chair 

   

The world needs you 


